

Calling All Alumni and Friends of Trinidad State College!

READ TIME: 1 MINUTE







We're on a mission to gather your unique memories, special stories, treasured photographs, and videos from your time at TSC.



In 2025, Trinidad State College will reach an incredible milestone – its 100th Anniversary! The anticipation is building, and we're gearing up for a year of unforgettable moments, heartwarming stories, and a celebration of our beloved institution.



We want to hear from you, our cherished alumni, friends, and faculty past and present. Your stories will bring our history to life, and we want to honor them in a big way. After reviewing these heartfelt responses, we plan to feature a selection in future newsletters, magazines, and more. Your story might even grab the spotlight on a special 100th Anniversary section of our Trinidad State website. Or it could be showcased at one of our Centennial events.

So, seize this opportunity to make your mark on history —visit www.trinidadstate.edu/100 to submit your stories. Your contribution will be a vital piece of our historic puzzle—sharing it will make our 100th Anniversary celebration even more special.

Please reach out to our Foundation Director, Toni DeAngelis, at **toni.deangelis@trinidadstate.edu** or 719-846-5520, with any questions at all.

We can't wait to celebrate a Century of Excellence of Trinidad State College with you. Please share your story and let's celebrate together!

SHARE THIS STORY





